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November 2019 

Traffic changes on The Northern Road near Littlefields Road and 

Gates Road Luddenham  
 
Roads and Maritime Services is continuing work on The Northern Road from Littlefields Road, Mulgoa to 

Glenmore Parkway, Glenmore Park.  

 
As part of our work, we will implement the following traffic changes throughout December (weather 
permitting): 
 

• In December, we will reduce the speed limit from 80 kilometres per hour to road work limit of 60 

kilometres per hour from south of Littlefields Road to north of Gates Road  

• From Tuesday 10 to Thursday 12 December, the intersection of The Northern Road and Littlefields 
Road will be closed between 8pm and 5am. Following these closures, The Northern Road will be 
realigned to the west to allow work to proceed on the eastern side of The Northern Road. December 
13 and 16 are planned contingency dates for night work completion. 
 

When this work is finished, there will be a temporary roundabout on The Northern Road between Littlefields 
Road and Gates Road to allow safe access into the work compound located to the east. We have included 
a map to show the location of the temporary roundabout. 
 

How will the work affect you? 

The reduced speed limit will be in place from south of Littlefields Road to north of Gates Road on The 
Northern Road. The new temporary roundabout will be in place at the entrance to the work compound 
between Littlefields and Gates Roads. Electronic signage will be in place to guide motorists and road users 
through these changes including the reduction of speed limits. 
 
There will be some noise associated with this work. However, we will make every effort to minimise noise 
by adapting our construction methods to reduce noise impact as much as possible. 
 
For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
 
Contact 

For further information, please contact the project Community Relations Manager on 1800 703 457 press 1 
then press 5 or email thenorthernroad@rms.nsw.gov.au  
 
You can also visit the following website for information rms.nsw.gov.au/thenorthernroad 
 
If you would like to receive information from us about this project, please email 
thenorthernroad@rms.nsw.gov.au and let us know how you prefer to be contacted. 
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Map showing location of work  

 
 

 


